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Re-advertisement: Vacant FTSS positions in GPSSBC – 

Limpopo 
 

The PSA in Limpopo has two Full-time Shop Steward (FTSS) positions vacant in the GPSSBC. Members 

who fall within the scope of GPSSBC in Limpopo (including national departments) are therefore invited to 

apply for these positions. NB: This is a re-advertisement and those who applied before can apply 

again. 

  

Members should be aware that to improve service delivery, the vacancies will only be filled by members 

who are working in the province. Further note that applicants must meet the following criteria to ensure 

the most effective service delivery: 

  

• Must have been a shop steward for at least two years. 

• Sole association with the PSA for at least four years. 

• Proven ability to represent members at grievance meetings, disciplinary hearings, and a portfolio of 

cases in the previous 12 months to be submitted. 

• Must possess key skills and knowledge of labour relations. 

• Must be able to recruit members – indicate in the application the number of members recruited over 

12 months. 

• Possession of a valid driver’s license and a vehicle, which the incumbent is willing to use for PSA 

duties/activities. 

• Employees must not be employed in a critical post or be appointed above salary level 8. 

 

Applications must be sent to Winnie Oliphant at winnie.oliphant@psa.co.za. THE CLOSING DATE FOR 

APPLICATIONS FOR THESE POSITIONS IS 19 JULY 2024.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango at 

Lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za / 082 880 8995, Paulina Moloto at Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za / 082 880 

8957 or the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) - LIMPOPO 

01-07-2024 
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